

TODAY IS THURSDAY, MAY 13, 2021 Special Schedule: PERIOD 7, QUARTER 3

PLEASE SUBMIT INFINITE CAMPUS ATTENDANCE WITHIN TEN MINUTES OF START OF EACH CLASS PERIOD.ENTRIES FOR THE DAILY E-BULLETIN ARE DUE BY 1:00PM AT LEAST ONE DAY PRIOR TOion.shigaki@k12.hi.us

DAILY BULLETIN BROADCASTED LIVE DAILY ON CHANNEL 46 or YouTube channel Lunabroadcast1831. If there is no TV access, please read this Daily Bulletin to your class. Mahalo!

Just a reminder that Period 7 quarter 3 started yesterday, May 12, 2021. If you need help, please reach out to your teacher, grade counselor, or administrator. Don't give up! Don't ever give up!

Student Vaccines for 12 years and older are available. Please share with family and friends who may be interested. This Saturday, vaccinations will be available for children ages 12 and older at the Lahaina Civic Center. For registration and vaccination information, go to our school website. Mahalo!

Are you interested in interning this summer? The Summer 2021 STEMworks Ag Internship Application is due this Friday, May 14th! Internships are open to students currently in grades 9-12 and undergrads. It is a great way to do something "normal" and in person, build your resume, earn a little money, and could be used for senior projects.

There are multiple Ag industries represented throughout Maui County: farming, ranching, floriculture/nursery, agritourism, extension, research, processing, consulting services, and engineering.

The Application Link is http://bit.ly/2021SummerAgInternships

Lahainaluna AP Students, Everyone should login to their MyAP account on College Board now and complete the digital practice test. Why?

- 1. The steps to access the practice test will be the exact same steps you will use to access your test on the day of your exam.
- 2. The practice test will show you exactly what the exam will look like on exam day.
- 3. If your computer needs to be updated or you receive an error message. We can help you troubleshoot the problem. If the problem cannot be fixed we can issue you a school chromebook.

We are trying to ensure that everyone will be able to access their digital AP exams now, **no one will be able to help you on exam day**. Please let Miss Kristy know if you have any questions or concerns.

Hey Seniors! We're nearing the end of the school year and one of Miss Kristy's traditions is to post notes on her college map in the College & Career Center for everyone to see where our seniors are headed. She won't allow that tradition to end because of Covid. Seniors please post a sticker on her Jamboard, whether you are headed to college, vocational school, military or work. She prepared 5 iconic Lahainaluna photos as the background for everyone to add their own sticker.

Your sticker should have your first and last name, the name of your college/vocational school or branch of the military and city & state of where you will be. Students planning to work should just list their first and last name and city & state of where you will be working. She prepared a sample on the first slide of her Jamboard. Please keep your sticker as small as possible so everyone can fit.

Please email Miss Kristy if all 5 boards are full, she can create more boards. **Please** do not edit anyone else's sticker.

<u>Class of 2021 seniors!</u> Thank you for your hard work this school year! Before you graduate, Please return your school issued Chromebooks. There are two dates to return the chromebooks:

-Wednesday, May 19th from 9am to 12 noon at the student parking lot.
-Friday, May 21st from 5pm to 5:30pm at the student parking lot
If you do not return within those two dates, you will be placed on withhold and
you will not be able to get your diploma. If you are returning the Chromebook
after those dates that were mentioned, please bring it to the main office. Any
questions or concerns, please email Sensei Shigaki at jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us or
jon_shigaki@lahaina.k12.hi.us

<u>Hey underclassmen!</u> Save these two dates to return your chromebooks before the summer break.

- -Wednesday, May 26th from 9am to 12 noon at the student parking lot
- -Thursday, May 27th from 1:30pm to 3:30pm at the student parking lot

If you are returning the Chromebook after those dates, please bring it to the main office. If you have Any questions or concerns, please email Sensei Shigaki at jon.shigaki@k12.hi.us or jon_shigaki@lahaina.k12.hi.us

Next Steps to Your Future is a summer program for Hawaii's public high school graduating class of 2021. Our program includes two initiatives, plus an opportunity for your graduate to be eligible for the Next Steps Scholarship to attend a UH Campus in Fall 2021. For more information, please visit https://4.files.edl.io/dead/04/12/21/214643-a67f04d1-4317-4cb9-af4e-4cfa947aa913.pdf

To high school seniors in Maui and others over 18 years of age. UH Maui College and Hui No Ke Ola Pono's Kealaho'imai program are co-sponsoring a dental assistant program this summer for primarily underemployed/unemployed populations. Please find details for the program attached. There is no deadline date for the application, but the courses start in early June. For more information, please visit our school website. Mahalo!